
Mancos United Methodist Church 
Minutes from August 30, 2020 zoom meeting 

 
 

1. Discussion was held re: opening church 
a. Cortez is planning to open for in person services on 9/13/20.  
b. There are many roles to fill and procedures to follow to open. 

i. Ushers to greet and seat people. They would need to make sure masks are worn and 
maintain social distancing.  Congregants would have to remain seated at the end of the 
service and ushers would escort them out maintaining social distancing as well. 

ii. Attendance required for contact tracing 
iii. Would not use fellowship hall to protect Rosa.  Possibly use only one restroom. 
iv. Follow CDC guidance for indoor events 

It was decided to wait on opening church and see how it works for Cortez. 
2. There are about 5 or 6 young people from youth group who would like to meet.  Craig will look into  an 

outdoor gathering for them. 
3. Discussion was held re:  zoom church 

a. Feelings are mixed about breakout rooms. Could possibly do it every other week or have a breakout 
room for those who don’t want to participate which could be a time for centering prayer. 

b. Talked about possibly ways to record zoom service for those who cannot attend.  

It was decided to wait on opening church and see how it works for Cortez. 

4. Meeting was closed with a prayer 
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